
 

Support the family of Josh Pinkard

On Friday, February 15, 2019, the Pinkard family was changed forever. The family suffered
unimaginable tragedy with the shooting at the Henry Pratt company. 

Blessed Beginnings Preschool in partnership with Springbrook Community Church and support
from Old Post Elementary School are raising funds for the Pinkard Family Education
Foundation to invest in the children’s future. We understand that learning lasts a lifetime and
feel that college funds for Josh’s 3 children can impact their future.

100% of the proceeds go directly to the Pinkard Family Education Foundation to fund
529 college plans for all 3 of Josh’s children.

Donations can be made in the form of cash or check made out to 
Pinkard Family Education Foundation and mailed/dropped off at:

Blessed Beginnings Preschool
Bethany of Fox Valley 

United Methodist Church
2200 Ridge Avenue

Aurora, IL 60504

Old Post Elementary School
100 Old Post Road
Oswego, IL 60543

Springbrook Community Church
11247 S. Heggs Road 

Plainfield, IL 60585

Any questions or for more information, 
please contact Kim Reina (630) 851-8010 ext. 3.


